The MUD Office furniture was auctioned off and it has all been sold

The MUD Office furniture was not placed in an auction.

As of today, January 23, 2017, there are a few furniture and décor items still for sale.

No one on the HOA board knew how to bid in the auction for the MUD Office furniture

The MUD Office furniture was not placed in an auction.

There was a joint HOA-MUD meeting held on November 30, 2016. Several HOA board
members were in attendance, including Judy Doll, John Nemec, and Danny Rodriguez.
On hand from the MUD’s Perimeter Wall Team were Anne Headley, Denean Bennett (via
conference call), Mark Adam and Michael Murr. Valerie Overbeck was there as
Chapparal Management’s representative. At this meeting, it was announced that
Michelle Tsatsaronis, the real estate agent selected by the MUD Office review
committee, placed the items on a website on which they could be viewed and paid for.

The details concerning how to purchase the office items were re-stated in email to Judy
Doll, by Anne Headley, on December 6, 2016 and December 11, 2016.

The January MUD Meeting location has changed

The MUD Office, located at 3327 La Mer Lane, is being sold. The next meeting will be
held on Tuesday, January 24, 2017 at 4:30 p.m. at the MUD#36 District Office, 19903
Cypresswood Glen Drive, Spring, TX 77388. {If you plan to attend the meeting and will
use GPS to locate the facility, make sure to include the zip code, as there are two
Cypresswood Glen Drives in our area.}

Locations for subsequent meetings will be posted on the MUD #28 website.



